September 2022
Parental Consultation – Reporting (Collated results)

As per the results below, Option 1 will be our method of communicating with parents. This is of course subject to change with the potential easing of restrictions in the future. Please see results below and a response to any comments made.

Option 1

Each month - monthly report/pupil targets sent home
October – phone call from the teacher
March – annual written report/follow up call if requested
58%

Option 2

Each month – monthly report/pupil targets sent home 
Each term – updated class blog on school website
March – annual written report/follow up call if requested
23%

Option 3

Each month – monthly report/pupil targets sent home 
October – meet the teacher on TEAMS
March – annual written report/follow up call if requested
19%

Please see responses to comments from this survey –

· Could we have emails from the teacher?
We complete monthly reports to ensure consistent and regular communication and updates from the teacher.
· Could we have face to face meeting when safe to do so?
This will be directed by the Scottish Government not school.
· Why do we not have school app?
A school app is a significant expense. We currently use our school website and Twitter @stcatherinespsy.
· Could we have a class blog?
There is one on the school website.
· I believe option one was what we had last year and the phone call with the teacher was more than enough. I even preferred it to parents’ night you always feel like there's someone holding you up. But then again, I'd already had the pleasure of meeting his class teacher at book club the year before so for some they may prefer teams, I don't mind at all. The school never lets us down on communication score.
Thank you
· I've met the P1 teacher at the transition visits. I am more than happy to keep safe and do option one with the phone call and receive the monthly reports and annual report.
· Very happy with the ongoing communication from the school as it is always excellent.
Thank you


